
From:  Michael Woodworth Fuller <mikefllr4@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/15/2020 04:38:57 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  Fran Reichenbach <beachwoodcanyon@sbcglobal.net>; rachel.fox@lacity.org

Subject:  Re: case no. ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

May 15, 2020
Dear Ms. Nguyen:
 The LA Department of City Planning has once again demonstrated its inability to plan rationally. In spite of our being under a
“Safer At Home" order due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the LA Department of City Planning has provided only the minimum
comment period (April 16 - May 31st) for the proposed Hollywood Center Development (aka: Millennium Group).
 The Department is well aware that Neighborhood Councils have consistently condemned the  Millennium Group’s egregious
disregard of the well-being of the community-at-large. This latest Department’s proposal smacks of collusion between the LA
Department of City Planning and developers akin to Trump’s maneuvering to suppress the vote (as seen in Wisconsin) and to favor
corporate greed at the expense of the People.
  The City’s proposal is not only unfair, it is irrational.  A far more rational approach is to extend the public comment period  on the
Draft Environmental Impact Report to a minimum of 90 days AFTER the City and State "Stay At Home" order has been
lifted.
  The impact of this  project upon the community-at-large is too immense to be jammed into such a small window of time as
proposed by The LA Department of City Planning.
  As a constituent, fifty-seven-year resident of Glen Green in Hollywood, and member of the  Beachwood Canyon Neighborhood
Association (BCNA) I urge you to extend the public comment period as stipulated above.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Michael Woodworth Fuller
2562 Glen Green St.
Hollywood, CA 90068-2310

 

 

 

 


